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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 

 

 

 

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY 
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Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/ 
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           4th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Ref: Parents Open Morning 

 

We would like to invite you to attend an open morning on the dates mentioned below, from 9.15am to 10.15am.  

 

Often parents have questions about how we work in school or what they can do to help at home and these 

sessions are designed to support, as well as celebrate pupil’s work. This will be a practical session where you will 

be able to take part in activities with your child.  

 

Please arrive no earlier than 9.00am and enter school via the main office entrance. Signing in boards will be 

located in the hall and you will be collected from the hall by a member of your child’s class.   

 

We look forward to seeing as many parents as possible and would be grateful if you would complete the 

Microsoft form below to let us know if you will be attending and on what date. We do ask that you only pick one 

of the dates available and if possible, you can book to visit all your children’s classes on one day. Places are 

limited to 2 people per family (excluding small siblings). 

 

Nursery    Thursday 16th June or Friday 17th June 

Reception, Year 1, 4 and 5  Tuesday 14th June or Wednesday 15th June 

Year 2 and 3   Wednesday 15th June or Thursday 16th June 

Year 6    Tuesday 14th June or Thursday 16th June 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/wZ1n677f1i 

 

Kind regards 

 
Claire Whiting 

Headteacher 
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